
 

Grove House Infant and Nursery School   
7th May 2024 

It was wonderful to celebrate with the children at the end of last term and reward them for all of         
the positive contributions they make to theirs and others learning.  

This term we look forward to a myriad of events and activities for you and the children to take part 
in, culminating with the most important of all....Sports Day! 

The staff and I look forward to continuing our partnership together in ensuring your 
child meets their potential at Grove House and as always if you have any questions or 
concerns, we are always happy to help. On behalf of the staff at Grove House I want 
to wish you a successful summer term, (for our year 2's, their last with us!) 

Mr. Mark Cuenca-Farrow,   Acting Executive Headteacher  

Things to bring to School 

 

 Water Bottle—no juice 

 Book Bag—with reading book/library 

book 

 Coat (hat and gloves if the weather is 

cold) 

 

 

Before School Club 

Grove House and King’s Park both run a before 

school club each morning.  We charge £2.50 per 

session, payment must be made on Parent Pay.  

We ask that all accounts are kept up to date 

Before School Club starts at 7.45am and children 

will be dropped off at their classrooms at 8.40am 

Attendance 

Every day at school counts, helping with 

learning, developing skills, and building 

friendships. 

As a school we monitor every child’s 

attendance to ensure appropriate support 

can be offered where it is deemed          

necessary.  We will contact parents if their 

child’s attendance is below 92% and if no            

improvement is made we will invite you to 

a meeting to see what measures can be put 

in place to improve your child’s attendance. 

 

 

Attendance Year to 

Date 

 

Nursery     88.01% 

 

Reception   94.38% 

 

Year One    94.25% 

 

 Year Two    94.41% 



We will be taking part in various sporting events during the year.  If your child is chosen to take part 

you will receive a message via Parent App requesting your consent. 

2nd May 2024— YR2 Tri Golf Festival 

14th June 2024— YR1 & 2 Athletics Festival 

Dates for your Diary 

 

19th June— Sports Day 

25th June— Reserve Sports Day 

5th July— Summer Fayre 

12th July—Year 2 to Pensthorpe 

9th July— End of year Disco 

Term Dates 

    

 Half Term 
 School Closes—Friday 24th May   School Opens—Monday 3rd June  
 Summer Holidays 
 School Closes—Friday 19th July 
 

RSPCA 

On  20th March we enjoyed a visit from the RSPCA.  The 

children all brought in  a teddy bear to visit our “Toy 

Hospital”.  You raised £93 to  help the RSPCA to continue their work.  Thank you 



 

Pledges 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Be Healthy 
Stay Safe 

Enjoy and 
Achieve 

Make a   
positive  

contribution 

Achieve 
Economic 

Well-Being 

 

Our Pledges 

At Grove House and King’s Park 
Infant Schools, we will develop 
the ‘Unity Way’ through a focus 

on the Every Child Matters 
Agenda.  We pride ourselves on 
the opportunities for children 

to: 


